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NOTICE FOR ALL STUDENTS  
 

This is to inform all students that on    

18th November, 2014 due to urgent 

curriculum the academic & 

administrative activities for students will 

start from 1:00 P.M. onwards. 

 

All are directed to follow the instruction 

accordingly. 

 
 

_____________________ 

          Principal 
 


